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To: Electricity and Oil & Gas Companies under National Energy Board Jurisdiction and 

Other Interested Parties   
      
 
Dear Madam or Sir: 
 

Amendments to the National Energy Board Cost Recovery Regulations –  
Year End change 

 
The Board recently completed an extensive consultation process on proposed amendments to the 
National Energy Board Cost Recovery Regulations.  Companies were invited to submit written 
comments on the proposed amendments by 24 February 2006 and all of the comments received 
were considered by the Board.   
 
The proposed amendment for the cost recovery period will modify the current calendar year 
period to match the NEB fiscal year, being April 1 to March 31.  Amendments also will be 
necessary to create a transitional period for this change.  Once these amendments have been 
drafted, further opportunity for comments will be provided. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest and positive contribution to the NEB’s review of the Cost 
Recovery Regulations.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Jodi Lea Jenkins, Project 
Manager, at (403) 299-3677, or visit the NEB web site at www.neb-one-gc.ca.  You will find 
information and reference documents regarding this project under the heading “Engaging 
Canadians”. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Michel L. Mantha 
Secretary 
 

http://www.neb-one-gc.ca/

